
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 20th January 

This week, in English we showed the children a video of a dragon landing on the KS2 playground which was a 

stimulus for our writing. The children were so excited by this which was lovely to see. They wrote all about this 

dragon in a non-chronological report and we will be sharing our writing with some children and staff around the 

school to inform them of this dragon. 

As a reminder, on Wednesday’s the children take part in music lessons with Ms Baynes. Please could you encourage 

the children to remember their recorders for this lesson. 

This half term in PE the children are learning all about netball and handball. As the weather is becoming extremely 

cold, please could we ask that the children bring in gloves to wear as their hands can become ever so cold when 

catching and throwing the ball outdoors. 

The first maths homework has been set on Atom this week and it will be due in on Wednesdays. We are only setting 
Maths homework, no other subjects at the moment. Children are still expected to be completing their 4 reads a 
week, as well as their Times table Rockstars practise too.  
 
Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Kiran – For demonstrating excellent netball skills in PE this week. Very impressive! 

Mark – For working hard every lesson and demonstrating brilliant independence.  

Luke – For living by our school values, following instructions and being the best he can be. 

Ralph – For always putting his hand up to share his ideas and outstanding effort in all lessons. 

Sammy – For working hard guided reading and moving up a book band level. 

Matt – For starting the term with so much positivity and for working extremely hard in all lessons. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 
mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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